## 19th September 2025

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another exciting school year! I hope you have all had a wonderful summer!

I am delighted to offer a warm Bradley welcome to all our new Reception parents this year. I look forward to getting to know you and your children as we work collaboratively during your child's primary education. It was lovely to see you all in the hall this morning for the Phonics meeting. Please introduce yourselves if you see me around.

In fact, all of our Meet the Teacher sessions have been very well attended by parents, and I hope you have found it useful to meet your child's class teacher and to ask any questions you may have had. You can also find class information on the school website. www.bradleyprimaryschool.org

We have had a very positive start to the year and all the children have settled well into their new classes. This week, some year groups have already enjoyed visits to Outdoor Elements. The children have been wonderful and, despite it being wet, the centre staff have commented on how brilliant the children have been. There will be lots of photographs of the visits on our Facebook page. www.Facebook.com/BradleyPrimarySchool/

Some dates for your diary:

Parents meetings will be arranged at the start of October for all year groups

13th October – School Photographs

17th October – school closes at 3:15pm for Half Term (2 weeks)

Please let me know if there is anything I can help you with or if you have any concerns.

Kind Regards,

Mrs S Taylor

Headteacher





